Request for Proposal

Notice:

Mineral Area College (MAC), 5270 Flat River Rd., Park Hills, MO 63601, will accept proposals for removal
of approximately 35 Bradford Pear trees on the Park Hills campus. Qualified respondents must be
licensed, bonded, and insured and are invited to submit three (3) copies of a formal proposal and one
(1) digital copy. Proposals should address the ability to provide removal of tree and stump, disposal, and
all other aspects of tree removal to be completed by September 12, 2025 or later date if approved by
MAC. Responses to this RFP must be received at the President’s Office, 5270 Flat River Rd., Park Hills,
MO 63601, (jgilgour@mineralarea.edu for the digital copy), prior to 2 p.m. on Friday, August 8, 2025.
Questions may be directed to the College President, Dr. Joe Gilgour, at the President’s Office.



